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 Hello everyone.  We are very happy with the results of the World Meeting of Families (WMF) which took place 
last month in Dublin, Ireland.  The meetings, gatherings and symposiums all reflect the importance of family life in 
the growth formation of all of us.  The final Mass, celebrated by Pope Francis on Sunday, August 26th with all the 
thousands in attendance at the closing of the WMF, served as a microcosm  for all of us, the faithful, dedicated to 
witnessing and evangelizing the "Good News".   
 The month of September promises to continue this emphasis on witnessing and evangelizing on Sunday 
September 16, 2018 when the Universal Church celebrates Catechetical Sunday.  Quoting the United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops on their websites (usccb.org): "The 2018 theme will be 'Enlisting Witnesses for 
Jesus Christ'.  Catechetical Sunday is a wonderful opportunity to reflect on the role that each person plays, by 
virtue of baptism, and in handing on the faith and being a witness to the gospel. " 
 Quoting further on the same website, Bishop Robert Barron, Chairman of the Committee on Evangelization 
and Catechesis (USCCB) further stated: "We are living in a secularized society which continues to squeeze 
Christianity to the margins.  We are losing baptized Catholics at an alarming rate...According to Pugh Research, 
nearly 1 in 4 Hispanic Adults are now former Catholics, many of whom identify themselves as people with no 
religious affiliation...Many parents are sadden to report their children are leaving the church even after preparing 
for and celebrating initiation sacraments and after years of Catholic school or parish religious classes.  Figures for 
Baptism, Church weddings, and weekly Mass attendance are down..."   
 Oremus Communications supports this call to action by the Bishops, and will pray for its success throughout 
September.  Accordingly, we have invited Dr.  Antone Raymundo to be our guest on the Oremus Communications 
Family Rosary Program (OCFRP) on Friday, September 21st at noon EST.   Dr. Raymundo, MD, and Wharton School  
MBA Alumnus, works as a disability specialist and Catholic speaker.  He has counseled and evangelized hundreds of 
prison inmates, and has spoken at various Catholic Retreats, Pro-Life Events and radio shows.   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 In addition, Mr. Carl Malburg, Guardian of the International Pilgrim Virgin Statue of Our Lady of Fatima will be 
calling in to the OCFRP on Monday, September 17th to talk about the relationship between family life and the 
Message of Our Lady of Fatima.   
 Just a quick note, "Gosnell", the movie about the infamous abortion doctor, will be shown on Sunday, 
September 9th at 7pm at the Malvern Preparatory School.  For more information, call the Pennsylvanians for 
Human Life office at 610-696-0780.   
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p.s.  Visit our website at www.oremuscomms.com for details including how to "listen live" to our programs, how to 
access the archived copies of each program, and program schedule including our latest program Legion of Mary 
Immaculate Conception Praesidium Divine Mercy Chaplet Program (every Friday at 3pm EST).  

Dr. Antone Raymundo 

Dr. Raymundo speaks on a number of spiritual 

topics such as: Devine Mercy, Medical Theology 

of the Body, Carmelite Saints, Male Spirituality, 

Marriage, Family, and Fatherhood.  He is a 

proud member of the King's Men and the 

Knights of Immaculata and resides in the 

suburbs of Philadelphia, PA. 
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